From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: FW: My comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2020 2:41:58 PM

From: Silvia Wineland _>

Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 4:08 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: My comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159

To Ontario Energy Board,

Ontario doesn't need fracked gas from the US.

The Dawn-Parkway pipeline would increase fracked gas imports from the US and allow
greater use of gas-fired power plants in Ontario, growing greenhouse gas pollution by more
than 300 per cent by 2025. In addition, the pipeline construction would take place on
ecologically significant wetlands.

This is unacceptable in a climate emergency.

Our taxes should not be subsidizing fossil fuel projects that will just make it harder to reduce
GHG emissions.

Ontario needs green energy: wind and solar and hydro power from Quebec.

Silvia Wineland


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Susi.Ahlborn@oeb.ca
mailto:Mona.Habashy@oeb.ca



